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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2011-02
November 15, 2011

TO: All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys and Interested Partics

FROM: Allen Godfrey, Executive Director %%
RE: Notice of Tournaments and Promotions

This industry letter replaces and supersedes all prior letters/memos related to the subject matter of
Submission of Tournaments and Promotions and specifically replaces the following:

Industry Letter 2006-06 dated September 13, 2006 — Notice of Tournaments and Promotions

Licensees will no longer be required to submit requests for approval for promotions or notices of the
proposed activity to the Mississippi Gaming Commission, A record of all promotions shall be
maintained at the property and available for review by the MGC in the event a dispute arises because
of the promotion.

The licensee shall notify each patron, who has a complaint, of the patron dispute resolution process,
which includes promotional activities. This will be the extent of the MGC’s routine involvement with
promotional activities. While the MGC will not explicitly approve these activities, disciplinary action
may be taken against any licensee offering a promotion or tournament that is illegal and/or against the
stated public policy of the State of Mississippi.

Tournament submissions will remain the same,

Questions regarding this industry letter should be directed to the Mississippi Gaming Commission
Enforcement Division district offices.

This letter is available on the MGC website at www.mgc.state.ms,us under Forms and Procedures,
Other, Industry Letters.




